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                                         Connecticut Girls Hockey League
January 20,2011

Attendees         Northern Lights, Northwestern, Danbury, Wallingford, Simsbury, Shoreline,

                                 Hamden, Lou Cassella , Gary LaChance, Don Lockyer

Absent:                 Southern, West Hartford, Pawling, Ridgefield
Meeting Began:   7:40pm
Minutes read from November 20, 2010 Meeting. Accepted
By (Bill Griem) 2nd by (Tony Carbone) Approved by all.
Treasurers Report:

Don said the monies for Tournament fees are coming in from members.

Presently there is a balance of $ 15,425.00 .  Don will keep Gary posted on the other members deposits as they arrive.  
Standings:

All members are reminded that game results should be sent to the Statisticians as soon as they are played. There are a number of games that are still not reported that were played weeks ago. Please remind your coaches to report results every weekend.  Make every effort to report the missing games as soon as possible.  February meeting we will be seeding the teams for the Tournaments.     

                                                                               (2)
Gary mentioned to all organizations that our web site will be able to post all games played for the next season.  
Each team will only have to post home games on the web and when the scores are posted they will automatically show on each organizations home page. 

Tony will contact CHC and ask how to show non league games as will as league games.   

. 
Tournament Dates:  
U-12 March 4, 5, 6, 2011                at East Haven Rink

U-14 March 11, 12, 13, 2011        at East Haven Rink
U-19 March 18, 19, 20, 2011         at Ridgefield Rink 

Gary would like the marshals names submitted to him by February 1, 2011
U-12   Shoreline, Northern Lights

U-14   Wallingford, Hamden

U-19   Danbury, Ridgefield

Marshals meeting will be February 21, 2011 at East Haven Rink
Shoreline Sharks will be hosting a All Girl U-10 jamboree on Saturday, February 26, 2011
At the East Haven Rink. Contact Bill Greim, 203- 457-1916 or shorelinesharkshockey@comcast.net
Bill is looking for 4 teams. 

Adjourned:  8:39pm

Next Meeting:   Tuesday, February 15, 2011 7:30pm at Milford Ice Pavilion. 
